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Owner:   ______________________________________________ 
 
 
Phone:  ______________________________________________ 
 
 
Property Address: ______________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Recently Township of Zorra Staff or a contractor authorized by the Township removed 
______ tree(s) near your property.  As a result, we are offering you two replacement trees 
for each one removed should you desire it. 
 
We intend to deliver replacement trees to you in the spring of each year.  We will be 
contacting you once we are aware of the delivery date.   
 
Any trees planted must comply with Township of Zorra By-Law 21-01.  If you wish, we 
can provide you with copy of this by-law.  Should you not wish to have a tree planted, we 
will plant a replacement tree in another location in the Township. 
 
Please note that the trees provided will be bare root and will require immediate TLC until 
they take root.  Due to the resources it would require, we will not guarantee the survival 
of the tree so your assistance is appreciated. 
 
Once you have completed this form, please forward it to the Township office by fax 519-
485-2520 or email admin@zorra.on.ca. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Aden Corcoran, C.E.T. 
Director of Public Works 
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